
For more information about the Hancock County Addiction Coalition or the Hidden in Plain Sight
display, contact HCAC by phone at 573-240-0404, or by email at help@hcacil.org.  Visit online
www.hcacil.org or on Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/HCACSTEP.   Support for Mr. Dewey’s
presentation was made possible by West Central Illinois AHEC through a grant provided by HRSA.

Join Mr. Dewey as he takes us on his personal journey through
addiction and recovery.  Currently over seven years sober, he will
share his passion for helping people heal from their experiences
with addiction.

THE HANCOCK COUNTY 
ADDICTION COALIT ION

PRESENTS:  ANDREW DEWEY
ADDICTION AND RECOVERY

Tuesday, November 26, at 7:00 p.m. at The Legacy
Theater, Carthage, IL.  Doors open at 5:30 p.m. for those
interested in viewing the Hidden in Plain Sight bedroom,
must be 21 or older to enter.
 


